
JBC Monthly Status Report – January 

DHS–CTC Building Project 

 

• The committee will be bringing site plans to the School Board in February for 
review.  Once approved HMFH will begin to work with the city on permitting. 

• The committee will be submitting an application to the XQ Super School 
Project which has the possibility of awarding up to 10 million dollars for 
schools meeting their criteria 

• HMFH continues to meet with high school and CTC staff concerning the 
building design and site plans. 

 


